
I am a resident and registered voter in the City of Aurora 
Oregon.  I have lived in this area since the early 1980s and am 
asking you to vote to not allow HB 4092 to bypass already well 
established land use laws and procedures. 
 
This bill is designed specifically for Aurora Airport. It is an attempt by airport 
developers, and certain airport users, to by-pass the prescribed Oregon land 
use process, and avoid a public process, in order to covertly acquire additional 
property on Exclusive Farm Use (EFU) land south of and outside the current 
Airport fence prior to a possible FAA approval of a runway extension at 
Aurora.  
 
Please vote to have this project go through the prescribed Oregon land use 
process.  Just because a group of wealthy business people want something doesn't 
mean they should be able to pay lawyers and lobbyist to change State laws to their 
whim (and profitability) 
 

• Involves special interests making an end run around 
our land use laws, by seeking legislative approval. 
Stated purpose is to ‘save time and money’.  
• Avoids input from adjacent local communities which 
already suffer from noise pollution from over- flights.  
• Denies local stakeholders, including local farmers, 
an opportunity to express their concerns.  
• Compounds seven years of broken public process 
by creating a carve out bill so allow expansion of the 
Aurora Airport  
• Avoids stating exactly where, and how much, EFU 
land will be taken if the Bill passes.  
• Super siting bills like this create very bad state-
wide precedent  
• Bills like this reinforce the perception that the 
Legislature doesn’t believe in or practice 
transparency and input from impacted 
stakeholders.— 
  

Tim Shea, 14464 Kasel CT Aurora 97002 
 



 


